
Application for Tuition Aid  
Concord Quarterly Meeting Tuition Endowment Fund 

Academic Year 2024-2025 
 

Concord Quarterly Meeting’s policy for how tuition aid grants are allocated is applied uniformly to all 
applicants.  Each child who is a member of, or who has at least one parent or guardian who is member 
of, Birmingham MM, Concord MM, Goshen MM, Middletown MM, Willistown MM, West Chester 
MM or Westtown MM and is in a Grade from Kindergarten to and including 12 of a Quaker school that 
is designated as such by the Friends Council on Education is eligible to apply and receive a tuition aid 
grant. 
 
Student’s Name:    
 
Parent’s Name:  
 
Home Address:    
 
Monthly Meeting:   _ 
 
Email Address ____________________      Telephone No.    _________________ 
 
Quaker School Attending (or applied to):   
 
Grade (K-12 in 2024-2025):   
 
I affirm that I am the parent or legal guardian of this student, that our family has examined our 
overall financial situation, and that we have determined that financial support from Concord Quarterly 
Meeting will help in our ability to afford to send our child to a Quaker School. 
 
I affirm further that this student or at least one of this student’s parents or guardians is a member of a 
monthly meeting that is one of the constituent monthly meetings set forth above, 
 
Signature of Parent or Guardian:                                                                     Date:            _______ 
 
I affirm that I am the Clerk of                                                                  Monthly Meeting and that the 
student named above or at least one of the student’s parents or guardians is a member of such Meeting. 
 

Signature of Clerk:       Date: 
 
Please mail or email this application to: 
Charles B. Spadoni, Treasurer 
Concord Quarterly Meeting 
116 S New St 
West Chester, PA 19382  
cbspadoni@verizon.net 
 
Deadline:  February 29, 2024 
Please note: This date may or may not coincide with the school, PYM, or Monthly 
Meeting deadlines for applying for tuition assistance. Please pay careful attention to these 
dates! 
You will be informed of your financial aid award in the fall of 2024.  A check will be 
mailed from the Concord Quarter Treasurer directly to the school in your child’s name at that 
time. 


